
 

 

Thursday 26 October 2023 

 

Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s), 

This year, the NHS is extending its flu immunisation provision to include ALL students in 
year groups 7 to 11.   

IntraHealth is providing this service on behalf of the NHS and they will be attending 
Nottingham Free School on Tuesday 21 November 2023.  

Please complete the consent form on the link below stating if you wish your child to 
receive the flu vaccination or if you wish to refuse the flu vaccination:  

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/93fad840  

Please note that the link will close on Tuesday 14 November 2023.  

If you experience difficulties with the online form, please contact IntraHealth directly on 
0333 358 3397 (option 4) no later than Tuesday 14 November 2023 to provide verbal 
consent to the nursing team. 

 

Nottingham Free School 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/93fad840%C2%A0

